Wichita Public Schools
Nutrition Services
3850 N. Hydraulic
Wichita, Kansas 67219

Parents or Guardians of Lilyanna Dominguez, and Marsha
Dominguez

1612 North Garland Street

Wichita, Kansas 67203

Wichita Public Schools
Nutrition Services
3850 N. Hydraulic
Wichita, Kansas 67219

10/25/2022

App # 48751
Student(s): Lilyanna Dominguez, and Marsha Dominguez

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your application for Free and Reduced-Priced meals in Wichita Public Schools for the 2022-2023 school year has been
processed as a duplicate and there is NO CHANGE in status. Because of the year-long duration of eligibility, households are
not required to report changes in income, household size, or their participation in a program that impacts your child’s eligibility
status.

If you still request the district to make this change, any student in your household that will attend Wichita Public Schools does
NOT receive a status letter, any information listed is incorrect, you do not want your child to receive meal benefits, or you have
any questions, please contact the Nutrition Services Department at 316.973.2160 or kidseat@usd259.net. More information is
also available on our website www.usd259.org/KidsEat.

You also have a right to a fair hearing. To request a hearing, call or write Andi Giesen, Hearing Official, 923 N Cleveland,
Wichita, Kansas 67214, 316.866.8187, agiesen@usd259.net.

You may reapply for meal benefits at any time during the school year. If you are not eligible now but have a decrease in
household income, have an increase in household size, qualify for FA, TAF or FDPIR, you may complete a new application at
that time.

Sincerely, David Paul, Director

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited
from discriminating based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA. Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of
communication for program information (e.g. Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.), should contact the Agency (State or local) where they applied for benefits. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities

may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than English. To file a program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program
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